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JANUARY 2, 2018 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 
 
DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER, THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE GOVERNANCE 

COMMITTEE OF THE REPRESENTATIVE POLICY BOARD (“RPB”) OF THE SOUTH 

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER DISTRICT SCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 4, 2018 BEGINNING AT 5:00 PM IS CANCELLED. 
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